
To Manager, ADI Strategic Insights: 

 

Dear APRA, 

 

Bank of Queensland Limited (BOQ) would like to confirm that BOQ have reviewed the mock-
up version of the updated tables for the quarterly ADI performance publication (QADIP) that 
are available on the APRA website, BOQ have no concerns or questions to APRA’s proposed 
amendments to Capital Adequacy and LCR Liquidity tables following the implementation of 
the new capital framework for ADI that came into effect on 1 January 2023 (APRA’s letter 
attached). 

 

Please kindly advise if APRA require any further information. 
 

Kind regards, 

Ivan 

 

 

 

Ivan Sun 

Regulatory Reporting Manager 

Group Finance, BOQ Group  

 

https://www.apra.gov.au/sites/default/files/2023-03/Mock%20up%20-%20Proposed%20new%20tables%20for%20quarterly%20ADI%20performance%20publication.xlsx
https://www.apra.gov.au/sites/default/files/2023-03/Mock%20up%20-%20Proposed%20new%20tables%20for%20quarterly%20ADI%20performance%20publication.xlsx



